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On November 7, 2014, the United States Supreme Court agreed to hear another case

involving the Affordable Care Act (“ACA”). King v. Burwell challenges the availability of tax

credits (“subsidies”) for consumers shopping on HealthCare.gov, the federal health insurance

marketplace (also known as “exchanges”). To read the newsletter and learn more about this

case and other healthcare regulatory news and updates, click here.
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